
From: Heather Vaughan  
Sent: Thursday, November 28, 2024 12:46 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor <Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Maureen 
<Maureen.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Kroetsch, Cameron <Cameron.Kroetsch@hamilton.ca>; Nann, Nrinder 
<Nrinder.Nann@hamilton.ca>; Hwang, Tammy <Tammy.Hwang@hamilton.ca>; Francis, Matt 
<Matt.Francis@hamilton.ca>; Jackson, Tom <Tom.Jackson@hamilton.ca>; Pauls, Esther 
<Esther.Pauls@hamilton.ca>; Danko, John-Paul <John-Paul.Danko@hamilton.ca>; Clark, Brad 
<Brad.Clark@hamilton.ca>; Beattie, Jeff <Jeff.Beattie@hamilton.ca>; Tadeson, Mark 
<Mark.Tadeson@hamilton.ca>; Cassar, Craig <Craig.Cassar@hamilton.ca>; Wilson, Alex 
<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>; Spadafora, Mike <Mike.Spadafora@hamilton.ca>; McMeekin, Ted 
<Ted.McMeekin@hamilton.ca> 
Subject: ADUs 
  
 External Email: Use caution with links and attachments 
Hello 
  
I am writing to express my support for two storey ADUs for the City of Hamilton. I would ask that this 
letter is added to the Dec 3 Planning Committee agenda wrt ADUs.  
  
As a physiotherapist at a local hospital, a 24 year resident of Dundas, a mother of two teenagers, I want 
to express my opinion that two-storey ADUs are an effective way to add affordable housing to our city 
and prevent sprawl - these changes will improve everyone’s health and well-being, and quality of life. 
Two-storey ADUs provide support for local businesses, protect precious farm and wetlands, increase the 
range of rental options, help Hamiltonians become or remain homeowners (I want my children to be 
able to afford living here!!!) and enable extended families to be able to support each other, which 
reduces burden on the health care system.  
  
Please continue to support this movement and not limit ADUs to one storey! For the sake of the present 
and future generations of Hamiltonians.  
  
With thanks for your work on behalf of our citizens 
Heather Vaughan, PT  
 


